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STATE OF CONNECTICUT 
CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL 

 
IN RE: 
APPLICATION OF MCM HOLDINGS, LLC 
AND CELLCO PARTNERSHIP d/b/a 
VERIZON WIRELESS FOR A CERTIFICATE 
OF ENVIRONMENTAL COMPATIBILITY 
AND PUBLIC NEED FOR THE 
CONSTRUCTION, MAINTENANCE, AND 
OPERATION OF A TELECOMMUNICATIONS 
FACILITY AT ONE OF THE TWO 
CANDIDATE SITES WITHIN THE  
TOWN OF WESTBROOK, CONNECTICUT 

    DOCKET NO.  485 
 
 
    
 
      May 22, 2019 

 
 

APPLICANTS’ SUBMISSION OF SUPPLEMENTAL INFORMATION 
 

MCM Holdings, LLC and Cellco Partnership d/b/a Verizon Wireless (together the 
“Applicants”) submit this supplemental information in furtherance of the Applicants’ 
Application for a Certificate of Environmental Compatibility and Public Need Docket 
Number 485. Please find attached: 
 

1. Letter of Support and Need from New Cingular Wireless PCS LLC (“AT&T”) to 
the Connecticut Siting Council with coverage plots showing AT&T’s proposed 
level of service without and with the proposed permanent facility. 
 

2. Letter of Support and Need from T-Mobile to the Connecticut Siting Council with 
a coverage plot showing T-Mobile’s anticipated coverage from the proposed 
permanent facility. 

 
 

 

 

  














